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WELCOME 
 

Hello ECRA families!  We 

hope everyone is enjoying 

the warmer weather. This 

is a great time of year for 

outdoor activities. Here 

are this week’s updates 

and information.  Please 

call the school at 505-314-

2212 if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

April 16: Senior’s Fundraiser begins 

April 22:  Progress Reports 

April 29: Art & Math Night 
 

ALL EVENTS/MEETINGS ARE VIRTUAL 

 

 

TUTORING 

Click the link below to sign up for 
virtual afterschool tutoring: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e
/1FAIpQLScvPucUCMP1cCbzb3e
YIQIaM54UHP4gt4FJ1z2W98JxH
KzWXw/viewform?gxids=7628  

 

F R U I T S  A N D  V E G E T A B L E S   
 

 

We will be handing out fresh fruits 
and vegetables on 4/16, 5/7, 5/28, and 
6/11 to students on campus and with 
the meal pick up program for students 
in remote learning.  If your student is 
not on campus and you want to 
participate, use this link to sign up for 
the program:       
      https://forms.gle/AkyL6UL5MgTmKiYx8 

You only need to sign up once.  The 
meal pick up program is every Friday 
between 1:30 and 4:30. 
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SENIOR 

  

               FUNDRAISER         
   

El Camino Real Academy fundraiser starts today, and we need your 

help.  Seniors usually fundraise quite a bit, but it has been next to 

impossible due to the pandemic.  Our goal is to raise at least $1,500 to 

support our Senior’s graduation and activities. 
 

It's as simple as 1, 2, 3! 
 

1. Register (under student’s name) at https://www.shopfund.com/  

It is important to register to get proper credit for your sales and it 

makes it much easier for your friends and family to shop. 
 

2. Share custom student support links with family & friends. 
 

3. Student Goal: 5 Online Supporters. 

 

REGISTER-SHARE-WIN: Sharing gets you tickets for chances to win 

over $100,000 in instant prizes. 
 

Fundraiser Links: 

  

* How To Videos - (https://bit.ly/31c2Fh6) 

* Kick-Off Videos - (https://bit.ly/2CyM0KX) 

* Parent Letter - (https://bit.ly/2PVuC9X) 

* Prize Program - (https://bit.ly/2BnoqQS) 

 

On behalf of the Seniors and the staff at El Camino Real Academy, 

thank you for doing your part to make our fundraiser a success. 

This fundraiser is completely online.  

Payments will be made through the 

fundraiser site and products will be 

delivered straight to the homes of the 

customers.  Seniors will earn 40% of the 

profits from sales they earn themselves.  

Students in K-11 will help earn 20% of 

their profits for seniors and 20% for their 

classroom.  Earnings will be sent directly 

to ECRA to be disbursed to the Seniors 

activity account and the K-11 classroom 

activity accounts that participated. 
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ECRA STUDENT DAILY  

COVID-19 QUESTIONNAIRE  
(if you choose in-person learning) 
 

Each day before sending your child to school, please 

review the following questions regarding your 

child’s health. 
 

If you answer yes to any of the questions: 

Please do not send your child to school. Contact a medical 

provider or call the COVID Hotline at 855-600-3453, then call 

the health office at ECRA. 
 

Questions for ECRA Students Before They Go to School 

1. Does your child currently have a temperature of over 

100.4 degrees? 

2. In the past 24 hours, has your child experienced: 

o Sore throat, runny nose, congestion 

o New frequent, dry cough (for students with 

documented chronic allergies/asthma, a change 

in baseline cough) 

o Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

o Diarrhea, vomiting 

o Loss of taste or smell 

o New onset of headache 

o Fatigue or muscle or body aches 
 

3. Has your child recently been in close contact with 

anyone who has exhibited any of these symptoms? 

4. Has your child recently been in contact with anyone 

who has tested positive for COVID-19? 

 

Reviewing these questions daily and making good 

decisions can help us prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

COVID-19 VACCINE 
 

 
 

ART & MATH NIGHT 

Join us on April 29th for an 

interactive Art & Math Night.  

There will be art, games, 

puzzles, and a presentation 

from Explora!  The festivities 

will begin at 5:30 and the 

Explora presentation will start 

at 6:00.  A link to the event will 

be sent out about 30 minutes 

prior to the start time. 

 

If any family has a positive case of COVID-

19, please contact Brenda Garcia or Jennifer 

Mercer at 505-314-2212 as soon as possible.  

ECRA is required to report cases to the New Mexico 

Public Education Department. Thank you for 

helping us keep everyone safe!   

 

 

Have a nice weekend! 
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